
Portage Yacht Club Covid-19 Policy #2 
 

On May 13, the CDC amended their masking recommendation exemption, based they 
claim on science, to include all persons who have completed the Pfizer, Moderna, and J 
& J prescribed vaccine protocol for at least 14 days.  This masking exemption applies to 
all inside and outside activities currently enjoyed at PYC.  Persons who have not 
completed one of the above protocols are required to wear masks and practice social 
distancing (8 feet at PYC).  This also amends PYC's previous covid-19 policy as PYC 
adopts the CDC recommendation.  PYC will assume all unmasked teens and adults 
are protocol vaccinated. 
 
One assumes this may influence a non-protocol vaccinated person who elects to go 
unmasked to avoid the stigma of not being vaccinated or not wishing to be vaccinated.  
Don't let that stigma get in your way, use common sense, the alternative could be getting 
sick or dying.  And you vaccinated folks should not prejudge the teen and adult masked, 
they may be just exercising caution. 
 
A Member is responsible and obligated to ensure their guests follow these instructions 
while on the PYC premises (Parking Lot, Park and Beach, Clubhouse Decks, and 
Marina). 
 


